November 25, 1944,

5819 Malvern Avenue,
P hilb.d.:lphia, Pa,

Dear lr, Orman:

I deeply appreciate your writing me as you did on November 21.
If at any time you get additional information, I will approoiatq -

your sending it to me, and I will reciprocate.

With kindest regards, 1 am

Very sincerely yours,

] ' Director of Phyaioai Education, \
PCAAH Varsity Basketball Coach. B




